Mull, Donna, EMNRD

From: Mull, Donna, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2009 8:51 AM

To: '‘Corinne lllich’

Subject: RE: PETROHAWK -30-025-39081, pool 62380 and 30-025-38029, pool 79240
Corinne,

Please go the OCD well file on these two wells. See the last thumb nail (Denied) and read all pages to find out what is
still required in paperwork to bring these wells into compliance.

| have checked again today and you still have to many well on the Inactive well file. Total wells 204, inactive wells 7 and
for 204 wells you are allowed only 5 inactive wells.

We will also notify the field and the transporter that these two wells require paperwork.

Please bring inactive well file into compliance, send all required paperwork to OCD Hobbs office and we will work with
you to get these into current compliance.

If you have guestions on this matter, please let me know.

Thanks and have a nice day. Donna

From: Corinne Illich [mailto:cillich@Petrohawk.com]

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 8:46 AM

To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD

Subject: PETROHAWK -30-025-39081, pool 62380 and 30-025-38029, pool 79240
Importance: High

Hi Donna,

Below is response to the production analyst ? regarding the C-115’s................ Apparently we also have a problem with
the C-104's? These were filed with the completion packages back in June and December 2008....appreciate your
help............... Corinne

Coriine

Corinne Illich

Operations Analyst
Petrohawk Energy Corporation
4975 Preston Park Blvd

Suite 320 - West Tower
Plano TX 75093

Direct line: 972-767-1291
Fax: 972-767-1301

From: Kathleen Kannady

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 6:26 AM

To: Corinne Illich

Subject: FW: 30-025-39081, pool 62380 and 30-025-38029, pool 79240



FYI, please see the response from Jane Prouty regarding the well status we discussed on Friday passed. The C115 for
August 2009 has been filed.

Kathleen Kannady McElroy

Sr. Production Analyst
PetroHawk Energy Corporation
1000 Louisiana St. Suite 5600
Houston, Texas 77002

Direct: 832-369-2194

Fax: 832-369-2294

email: kkannady@petrohawk.com

From: Kathleen Kannady

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2009 6:24 AM

To: 'Prouty, Jane, EMNRD'

Cc: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Hill, Larry, EMNRD; Mull, Donna, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 30-025-39081, pool 62380 and 30-025-38029, pool 79240

Thanks Jane for your assistance. The C115 for August 2009 has been filed.
Corrine lllich will be in touch with Donna on the refilling of the C-104’s.

Kathleen Kannady McElroy

Sr. Production Analyst
PetroHawk Energy Corporation
1000 Louisiana St. Suite 5600
Houston, Texas 77002

Direct: 832-369-2194

Fax: 832-369-2294

email: kkannady@petrohawk.com

From: Prouty, Jane, EMNRD [mailto:jane.prouty@state.nm.us]

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 1:03 PM

To: Kathleen Kannady

Cc: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Hill, Larry, EMNRD; Mull, Donna, EMNRD
Subject: 30-025-39081, pool 62380 and 30-025-38029, pool 79240

Kathleen, Donna Mull is currently out of the office so | have set these two well completions to “N” status which means
that they exist but have not been approved for Active status yet since we have not approved C-104s for them. You may
file C-115 production on these well completions tomorrow after our updates go through the nightly cycle. If you have
not already, please make the required corrections to the C-104s and resubmit them to the OCD immediately. Thank
you.
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